

# **Notices and Reminders**

16.9.22



We know that not every parent and carer has time to read the weekly newsletter that has been sent out previously. So we would like to know how you would like to be kept informed about what is happening at school. We hope to send out a survey in the next week to ask you how you would like to receive reminders and news. So for now we will be sending home notices and reminders every few weeks until we can have clarity on what works best.

#### **Nut Free Zone**

Paddox is a NUT FREE school, we have several children who have very severe nut allergies. PLEASE do NOT send in your child with any nut based products or any snacks containing nuts such as Bueno bars.

### Thomas Taylor - Author visit

The children from Key Stage 2 were treated to a magical day with Thomas Taylor who came back to visit. Thank you to FOPs for supporting this event. Miss Texeira will have her book trolley on the playground after school today.

PLEASE NOTE SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER DUE TO BANK HOLIDAY FOR THE FUNERAL OF HER MAJESTY QUEEN ELIZABETH II. We will reopen as usual on Tuesday 20th.

Meet and Greet your child's class teacher is Wednesday 21 September. A reminder was sent out via email this week. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

## Children coming into school in PE Kits, why?

- Increased participation in PE sessions
- Less time lost from teaching due to changing
- Reduction in lost property

### FOPS (Friends of Padox)

Please see the attached flyer that shows the amazing fundraising that has taken place over the last year. Thank you to our brilliant FOPS team who have organised all these events. We're not sure who had more fun on the giant inflatables the children or the staff! Look out for more great events in the Autumn Term.

# Autumn Term After-school clubs start week commencing 26 September.

All children who have requested a club place have been allocated one, emails have been sent to those who have a place on an Autumn club, Spring and Summer club email confirmations will be sent out as soon as possible. Please be aware that we initially offer one club place for the whole academic year, following this allocation an email will be sent out next week for any Autumn clubs with additional places, these will be allocated on a first come first served basis on receipt of the form submission.











